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From: Alison McDougall-Weil 
Sent: Tuesday, April 27, 2021 5:15 PM
To: MTC-ABAG Info
Subject: April 28 meeting - Item 12a (AB 629) - support statement

*External Email*

Dear MTC Committee, 

I’m writing to let you know how impactful your support of the AB 629 measure would be to my family 
and myself. 

Right now, getting to all my work sites around the Bay from SF to San Jose is often challenging and 
involves private cars, networks of buses, trains, light rail and private transit. Getting to see friends and 
family and enjoying the area can be challenging and confusing. Getting my son to care and activities and 
school faces the same challenge.  

I’d love to use the public transit network more and I see how a single fare program, mapping and way 
finding across services and the AB629 measure will make that happen. 

Thank you for your time, hoping to hear of your support for this measure. 

Best regards, 
Alison McDougall-Weil 


